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February 13, 2019 

Attention: Physiotherapy Providers 

Subject: WorkSafeBC Physiotherapy Liaison 
Committee Update 

The WorkSafeBC Physiotherapy Liaison Committee continues to meet on a quarterly basis. The 
goals of the committee remain as stated in the July 24, 2018 bulletin:  

  
• Improving communication between WorkSafeBC and the WorkSafeBC service provider 

network of physiotherapists. 
• Supporting the WorkSafeBC service provider network of physiotherapists with respect to 

contractual expectations. 
• Identifying any trends or issues that require extra support, education, or clarification 

within the contract. 
• Ensuring quality care for injured workers.  

 
The next Liaison Committee meeting will be held on Wednesday April 10, 2019. If you have any 
topics that you would like brought forward for discussion, please reach out to your regional 
representative.  

If you have any specific contract questions we encourage you contact Health Care Services 
directly.   

 

For more information about other health care programs at WorkSafeBC, visit us online at 
https://www.worksafebc.com/en/health-care-providers 

 

 

The Program Bulletin serves as a communication channel between Health Care Services and the 
program providers. If you would like to be added to the email list, change your email address or be 
removed from the list, please send an email to hcsinqu@worksafebc.com requesting the change. 
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